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South Carolina Housing Trust Fund – 2022 Program Updates 

Programmatic changes for the SC Housing Trust Fund activities will go into effect Friday, July 1, 
2022. Stay tuned for announcements about upcoming HTF training opportunities.   

In the meantime, SC Housing will continue to accept Emergency Repair and Supportive Housing 
applications under the current program requirements until 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 30, 2022. 

The new SC Housing Trust Fund Program manuals, forms, and applications will be posted to the 
SC Housing Trust Fund website soon.   

SC Housing will begin accepting 2022 Home Repair and Supportive Housing applications on 
Monday, August 1, 2022. 

Please contact Felicia Kilgore, Housing Trust Fund Manager, at Felicia.kilgore@schousing.com or 
803.896.9362 for any other questions regarding the SC Housing Trust Fund Program 

mailto:Felicia.kilgore@schousing

